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To European National Member Bodies of WDSF Professional Division 
 

Ladies and Gentlemen, dear Colleagues, 

on behalf of WDSF PD, Dance Sport Federation of Slovenia and Festival Velenje I am 
cordially inviting your Professional couples in Standard and Latin disciplines to the  

2012 WDSF Professional European DanceSport Championship Standard 
& 

2012 WDSF Professional European DanceSport Championship Latin 

October 20th 2012 at 15:00 in the Sports Hall of Velenje, Slovenia 

produced by Verena Šulek 
 
According to the WDSF Professional Division Rules both events are open for any number of 
couples from each European Country but nominations must be strictly sent by WDSF PD 
National Member Bodies. For the participants and officials there will be services provided 
free of charge by the organiser as follows: 

• Airport transfers from/to airports of Ljubljana (+Graz if required) for all nominated couples. 
• Hotel accommodation with breakfast for up to 2 nights for 2 first nominated couples per 

country in each discipline.  
• Daily allowance of 100 € per couple for 2 first nominated couples per country in each 

discipline.  

Prize money will be provided for finalists and semi-finalists of each championship. 

I am kindly asking you again to nominate as soon as possible arbitrary number of couples 
according to your internal regulations. Please note that entries made by couples themselves 
cannot be accepted. Closing date for nominations is September 10th, 2012.  

It will be of great help for the smooth organization if your nominations will be sent promptly 
before the closing date with names and e-mail(s) of nominated couples, separately for each 
discipline (Standard or Latin), to my E-mail address shown in the footer of this letter.  

PD National Member Bodies nominating more than 2 couples per discipline are kindly asked 
to take care for the correct order of nominees because only first 2 nominated couples will be 
entitled to certain free of charge services and benefits as indicated above.  

After the receipt of the nominations I will directly contact nominated couples regarding further 
necessary information, such as arrival details, airport transfers, accommodations and visa 
support if required. 
 
I am looking forward for your nominations at your earliest convenience. 
 

Best regards, 
Verena Šulek 


